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Andrew Scottney-

Turbill 
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Michael Bulger 

Directors: 

John Baines 

Christine Brunton 

Luke Housego 

Jamie Hodgess 

Ray Oldfield 

Phil Thamm 

 

Please direct 

enquiries to the 

Secretary: 

Jen Clarke 
info@rslmaleny.org.au 
or phone 54352672 

 

Regular Events 

 

Yoga Tues 5pm, 

Wed 9.30am 

 

Seniors Fitness 

Tues & Thursday 

8.30-9.30am 

 

Diggers Bar 

Fridays 

Bar from 4.30pm,  

Meals from 6pm. 

 

Club Acoustic 

1st Thursday of 

month 

 

 

 

 

 

      NEWSLETTER 

APRIL 2021 

Dear Members 

 

With ANZAC Day quickly approaching, the planning committee has preparations well in hand for 

25 April 2021. Our usual four services will be conducted at the Cenotaph/RSL Hall, Hospital and 

Witta: 

0428: Dawn Service (Cenotaph) 

0900: Witta Cemetery 

0945: Maleny Soldiers’ Memorial Hospital  

1015: Assemble for March (cnr Fig and Maple Streets) 

1045: Call to order for Main Community Service at Cenotaph/RSL Hall 

 

Breakfast ($5) will be served after the Dawn Service and Lunch ($15) will be served in the Hall 

after the main service. A barista will be serving coffee ($5). Please bring CASH – small notes 

most appreciated. Volunteers are needed on the day to take money and assist with service of 

food.  

 

One task for which we need volunteers is the sale of ANZAC Day merchandise. If anyone would 

be happy to take control of setting up the purchasing of merchandise and a sales team roster, 

please contact the Office ASAP. (info@rslmaleny.org.au).  

 

We have a COVID management plan in place so expect to sign in (QR code or manual) when 

you enter the Hall. Names of people marching with the Veterans’ contingent will be taken before 

the March. Other organisations are expected to take the names of their marchers.  

 

Organisations and individuals who want to lay a tribute at the Cenotaph are encouraged to go to 

Rosetta Books and buy a book for one of our schools. These books will be collected after the 

main service, sorted and given to the nominated schools. Please mark the name of your 

preferred school on the outside of the book wrapping.  

 

As Friday 02 April is Good Friday, the Hall will be closed – no bar, no dinner.  

 

Thanks to the Sunshine Coast Council grants program, work is progressing on repairs to the 

Hall. The landing on the western verandah has been renewed, rotten boards replaced etc.  

 

Recently, Sunshine Coast District have established a Veterans’ Health Subsidy Scheme, the 

aim of which is to cover out of pocket expenses for a large number of medical treatments and 

appliances e.g. hearing aids, glasses, specialist visits etc. A copy of the guidelines for the 

scheme and an application form are attached to this newsletter.  

 

Maleny Show is going ahead on 28 & 29 May, so preparations to operate the coffee tent are 

underway. This year we have our own tent, suitably emblazoned with the RSL logo. In early 

May, we will be looking for volunteers to take money and coffee orders and to sell pre-packaged 

biscuits and cake.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you on ANZAC Day. 

Kind regards 

George 

 

 

 

 

 

RSL MALENY  
1 BUNYA STREET 
MALENY QLD 4552 
Ph: 5435 2672 
info@rslmaleny.org.au 

wow 
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Coming Events: 
 

01 Apr: Club Acoustic 

15 Apr: Board Meeting 

25 Apr: ANZAC Day  

06 May: Club Acoustic 

07 May: RSL Maleny 90th birthday 

party 

15 May: Trivia 

28 & 29 May: Maleny Show  

 

 


